
 

Week ending 
01/12/17

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This weeks sounds: 

'ch' as in chick, 'sh' as in 
shop, 'th' as in thin and this, 

and 'qu' in as in 'quack'.
Can you think of any words 
that have these sounds in 
them? Is the sound at the 

beginning or the end?

Our focus this week:
We have been busy 

preparing for our Christmas 
concert. It was such a lot 

of fun learning all the 
songs! We've also been 

continuing with our Space 
project and thinking about 

aliens!

Maths: 

This week we have been 
revising 2D and 3D shapes 
and how to describe them. 

We have also been revisiting 
teen numbers. 

Can you spot any shapes 
around the home? 

Christmas Concert:
A big well done to all the 

reception children for 
putting on a fantasic show 
today! Fern Hill defintely 
knows its Christmas time 

now! 

Further Information:
Our Christmas Party will be 

on Wednesday 20th 
December. Children will be 

allowed to wear party 
clothes. We will provide the 
food lists to the class reps. 

Christmas Fair:
Our Christmas Fair will be 
held after school on Friday 
7th December, next week, 

from 3.00-5.00 pm.  We look 
forward to seeing you there 

for some festive fun! 


